
Good morning, Huskies! It is Wednesday, April 24th and we are on a regular schedule. 

St. Paul’s Church will be offering their grilled cheese lunch today, and all are welcome! 

The Multi-Cultural/Anti Racism group is meeting today at lunch in room 113. New members are 

welcome. 

GSA has a meeting tomorrow in room 205 at lunch. Students that identify with 2SLGBTQIA+ and allies 

are encouraged to attend. 

The sexual health nurse will be here tomorrow. If you’d like to see her, put your name in the box on her 

door or text her at 506-333-2113. 

Attention grads! The grad class parent committee is raising money for your prom. They are asking grads 

to stop by the office and get tickets to sell on a gift card basket. The grad that sells the most tickets will 

get $100. Come get your tickets today at the morning or lunch break!  

This week until Monday, April 29th room 113 will be unavailable from 8:30 until 12:30. 

Grade 11 and 12 students! Come learn all about the gap year pathway from Canada’s leading expert, 

Michelle Dittmer. She will be here on May 1st during Period 5 in the Learning Commons for a 

presentation! She will answer the following questions: What is a gap year? Who would take one and 

why? What can you do on a gap year? How will this affect University/College? Please sign up in 

Guidance office! 

Badminton will be happening today until 5:00 pm. Any badminton players who haven’t paid, please 

bring your money to Mrs. Richard. 

Any volleyball players who purchased a hoodie need to bring the money to Mrs. Richard as well please. 

Sr. Boys Volleyball @ SRHS at 7:15 pm. 

 

PUNS OF THE WEEK: 

What do you call an elephant that doesn't do much? An Irrelephant. 

The past, present, and future walk into a bar. It was tense. 

Which country’s capital has the fastest-growing population? Ireland. Every day it’s Dublin. 


